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Scoop of the Day 

 

The Hunters Ridge Village Pool will open on 

Saturday May 27, 2023. Applications and pool 

tags will be available at the Sterling office for those 

who did not make it to our Pool Tag Days. 

The Pool schedule will be posted on our NEW 

website and the bulletin board outside the pool 

gate. www.huntersridgevillage.com 

 

 

                                         

ANOTHER SCOOP 

A NEW Website for you! 

www.huntersridgevillage.com 

Enjoy a user- friendly product 

with continuous updated 

Hunters Ridge Village 

information. Photos of our 

community including Yard of 

the month, pool, park, 

National Night Out, Splash 

Party and more are displayed. 

Our new website will GO 

LIVE Thursday May 25, 

2023. Check it out and let us 

know if you have any 

suggestions. Special website 

instructions will come to you 

by eblast. 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
 

 

 

  

 

  

Scoop #3 Scoop #4 Scoop #5 

Searching for community members that would 

like to actively make a difference in our 

community and be a part of a dynamic HRV 

Board of Directors. We have many exciting 

things planned and invite you to participate in 

important discussion and decisions. Please 

contact Jeanette Kelley-Papp 

jkpapp7752@gmail.com 

If you are interested in attending Kingwood 

Service Association Parks, Safety and Board 

meetings please contact Kingwood 

Association management Office at 

www.kingwoodassociationmanagement.com 

Please call Sterling ASI, our 

HOA management company, to 

update your email and other 

contact information. 

Sterling contact information: 

Kingwood@sterlingasi.com 

832-678-4500 
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